
 

 Bay Area Rapid 
Transit 
300 Lakeside Drive 
Oakland, CA 94612 
(510) 464-6000 
www.bart.gov 
 

Passenger Bulletin 
News of Special Interest to Our Passengers 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Customers: 
 
From approximately May 15 through July 21, 2014 the Coliseum Station Parking Lot will be 
partially closed in phases for construction. We are installing a security fence and gates to 
help protect the lots. 
 
See the map on the reverse of this bulletin for the locations of each closure. 
 
The current plan is to close phases in the order listed below. Each phased closure is 
projected to last from a few days to 1 to 2 weeks, including weekends. These plans are 
subject to change, so please watch for signs and barricades indicating where you may or 
may not park at any given time. 
 
The current order for closures is: Phase 1B, 1A, 2A, 2B, 2C, 3A, 3B 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you and appreciate your patience. 
 
You can get BART Service Advisories (BSA) on your phone. To sign up for BSAs, please 
visit us on the web at www.bart.gov/advisories. You may also call 511 to get up-to-date 
service information.  

 
If you need language assistance services, please call BART’s Transit Information Center at 
(510) 465-2278. 
 
如果需要语言帮助服务，请拨打 BART Transit（快速交通）信息中心，电话号码为 
(510) 465-2278。 
 
 통역이 필요하시면, BART 수송 정보 센터 (510) 465-2278로 전화해 주십시오. 
 
Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idioma, llame al centro de información de tránsito del 
BART al (510) 465-2278. 
 
Nếu quý vị cần các dịch vụ trợ giúp ngôn ngữ, xin gọi cho Trung Tâm Thông Tin Chuyên 
Chở Công Cộng của BART tại số (510) 465-2278.  

COLISEUM STATION PARKING LOT  
PARTIAL CONSTRUCTION CLOSURES 

MAY THROUGH JULY 
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